The Energy Committee will be meeting on Friday, Jan14, 2011 at 9:00 AM, Craig Room of the
North Hampton Library.

We will be hosting a "button up" workshop during Winterfest. Residents are urged to attend
and learn many tips and tricks at keeping old man winter outside and that costly but cozy warm
air inside your homes. Details will follow on date, location, and time.

Loads of energy information is now available in the New Hampshire Room of the library.
Determine how much energy your electronic equipment is using, take out a KillaWatt meter
and learn. Sit in front of your fire and read a book about saving energy, saving money, and
reducing your carbon footprint on our environment.



